Easterfield Bla Bla 

November 2011

The Pupil Council now has P6s and P7s. There are 5 P6s and two P7s. Ryan and Michelle are p7 Noah, Jordan, Cheryl-leigh, Oliver and Mariah are P6s. We planned a Halloween party. It was fun. And on Thursday the 17th of November we are having a Christmas fair, hopefully it will be good because we have made butterflies, Santa napkins and a reminder   board.  
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